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Dear Mr O’Flynn
 

I acknowledge receipt of your e-mail of 25th October 2017 in relation to a licence
application in respect of Grenagh agglomeration, Co Cork.  I am to advise you that your
email will be treated as a formal submission and will be considered as part of the
examination and processing of the application. Your comments will be taken into account
when determining same.
 
Please note that all documentation and associated correspondence, including your
submission, are available to view on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie. You can also make
further submissions via the Agency’s website. You may subscribe to updates on this licence
application through RSS Feeds to receive notifications regarding this application directly to
your email account.
 
Yours sincerely
 

 
Grainne Power
Programme Officer
Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability
EPA, PO Box 3000,
Johnstown Castle Estate,
Co Wexford
Y35 W821
Extn: 7321
Tel: 053 – 9170721
E-mail: g.power@epa.ie
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